
January 2025 Patient Newsletter

Our new website is now live, please visit:

www.woolpithealthcentre.co.uk

2024
Overview

15,386 Medication/BP Reviews
2,385 Face to Face appointments
483 Appointment DNA’s

Nurses:
Throughout 2024, our Nursing
team conducted:

Doctors:
Throughout 2024, our GP Team
conducted:

Medicines Management
Team:

Physiotherapists:

1,773 Appointments
177 Appointment DNA’s

Pharmacy Team:
Throughout 2024, the Pharmacy team:

Happy 2025 to
all of our patients!

14,312 Face to Face Appointments
1,723 Telephone Consultations 
881 Appointment DNA’s

Dispensed 342,961 items
15,004 orders were collected from
the Prescription Collection Machine

37,568 Telephone Consultations
20,235 Face to Face Appointments
889 Booked appointments were not
attended by patients (DNA’s)

Throughout 2024, our
Physiotherapists conducted:

With our upcoming launch of Anima,
please be assured, if you receive the below

text message, it is legitimate
correspondence from Woolpit Health

Centre.

Throughout 2024, our Medicines
Management Team conducted:

https://www.woolpithealthcentre.co.uk/



